

Barnes Farm Junior School



NEWSLETTER

Attendance: 93.6%

No 28: 29th April 2022

Parent Consultations + House Cup Reward + Staffing News



All of our parents were offered the opportunity to have a focussed learning conversation with their child's teacher via Teams this week (with some appointments scheduled for certain classes next week). Teachers reported on children's progress over the previous term in key areas and will now begin collating the information required for the end of year report (due in July). I trust this communication was useful for everyone involved.

Pegasus and Dragon houses were the joint winners of the Spring Term House cup and celebrated with an extra playtime today (see images).



Finally, Mrs Jordan gave birth to a baby girl last weekend - all are doing well! Also, we are delighted to share that Mrs Walker and Mrs Summers are both expecting new babies in the Autumn too. Congratulations to them and their families!

Ross McTaggart - Headteacher

House Points Update

Griffin	Phoenix	Pegasus	Dragon
House House	Phoenix	Pegasus	Weekly (Winners! Diagon
Points	Points	Points	Points
595	538	472	627
		Y	¥

Stars of the Week

29th April 2022

Y6 Henry S Holly E Emilia

Y5 Melissa Liam Eloise

Y4 Gracie Elsie Dylan B-S

Y3 Yiannis Isla H Sisi





Reading

Winners 5W 76%

PE Reminders

Next week - Tues Y3 Weds Y4 Thurs Y5 Fri Y6

In addition, every Friday there is an additional Sports afternoon for one year group in rotation. Dates for the diary are:

Fri 13th May Y5 Fri 20th May Y6

Summer Clubs Provision Launching

See the attached letter for booking a place at our extra-curricular provision and this will GO LIVE on ParentPay on Tuesday 3rd May at 7pm

8 week course 9th May - w/b 4th July.

Craft club will be open to newcomers only. 7th July (display evening) NO CLUBS will be running (includes teacher-led and SCS clubs).



Sports Achievement

Six children from Y5 were invited to participate in a PE Masterclass at Boswells (one of our CLP schools) last Friday. They excelled themselves and represented the school brilliantly. Thank you to Mrs Sykes for accompanying them to the event and to Boswells PE for hosting.

Netball Tournament

Our netball team placed 4th in a Chelmsford School Sports Partnership tournament held on Monday. Both Mrs Vickers and Miss Cavanagh were so impressed with their teamwork, court assertiveness and overall dedication. The team were celebrated in today's assembly.

Letter from Vicky Ford MP - WOW is coming!





Please see the attached letter from Vicky Ford MP following her visit to the school and surrounding streets on Friday 1st April to see for herself the extent of the parking/traffic issues. We will share our new WOW travel initiative NEXT WEEK which is part of our joint Barnes Farm Schools' travel plan.





Polite Parade - 29th April 2022













